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development—it  is  clear  from the 
answer—the original commitment was 
Rs. 150 whatever be the extent of the 
house-site.  Now,  they  have agreed 
only for 50  pec  cent  of that.  The 
question is whether the Government 
of India will stand by their original 
commitment of giving Rs. 150 for to- 
wards development charges J« view of 
the fact that the Kerala Government 
unlike many other Governments, have 
taken up this scheme very seriously 
and have gone ahead with it and the 
Prime Minister also had been there to 
inaugurate  some of these houses  I 
want  to  know  from  the Minister 
whether they will stand bv the original 
commitment  and  sanction to Kerala 
what they have promised to give.

SHRI  OM  MEHTA:  The original
commitment was Rs. 150 for 100 sq. 
yds. house-site for the landless labou
rers___(Interruptions), When  they
changed it to 250 sq. yds. there is no 
justification for that.

SHRI C. M.  STEPHEN:  Grant to
wards  developmental  charges  has 
nothing to do with the extort of the 
land . (Interruptions).

MR SPEAKER:  By speaking  so
loud, will the Minister revise his de

cision?

SHRI C. M. STEPHEN: With your 
permission, Sir. the point is this ...

MR. SPEAKER: No argument please. 
You can discuss it with him later on.

Next question

SHRI C. M. STEPHEN: The extent 
of land arises  only  in the case of 
acquisition.  We  are  not asking for 
acquisition.  Towards  Developmental 
charges,  you  pay  a  maximum  of 
Rs. 150. That is what we are asking. 
We are not  asking  anything more 

than that

MR. SPEAKER: May I request you 

to kindly keep sitting?

Shri Vekaria—not here.

Shri G. P. Yadav—also not here.

Shri M. V.  Krishnappa—also  not 
here.

So, the list is over.  I am going to 
have  the  second  round.  On'.y  one 
maiute is left.

SHRI  VASANT  SATHE-  Please
allow me to ask one question, Sir.

MR. SPEAKER: I  cannot  go back 
after  calling  the  next names.  So 
sorry.

Shri Phool Chand Verma—absent. 

Shri Dhan Shah Pradhan—absent. 

Shri M. S. Purty—absent.

CH. Ram Prakash—absent.

Shrxmati Savitri Shyam—absent. 

Shn INDER J. MALHOTRA: rose.

MR. SPEAKER: I called your name 
but you were not there.  Kindly keep 
fitting.
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THE DEPUTY MINISTER IN THE 
MINISTRY OF HEALTH AND FAMI
LY PLANNING (SHRI A K. KISKU):
(a) No such  complaint  has been re
ceived from the beneficiaries.

(b) Does not arise.
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SHRI A. K. KISKU: I am afraid we 
cannot say anything at this stage un
less and until we have the full facts, 
that the  beneficiaries  are not taken 
care  of  properly  with the existing 
facilities.  Therefore, at this stage, we 
have no answer for this.
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SHRI A. K. KISKU: It is a tact that 
the area of  coverage  for indigenous 
medicines is rather large. But, apart 
from this, we cannot make any state
ment at this stage about this.
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QUESTIONS

Selection Grades for Teachers in Delhi 
Schools

|  6281. SHRI  PHOOL  CHAND 
j VERMA:

SHRI DHAN  SHAH  PRA- 
DHAN:

Will the Minister of EDUCATION, 
[SOCIAL WELFARE  AND CULTURE
jbe pleased to state;

(a) whether  Selection  Grade  to 
T.G.Ts. in Government  Schools  of 
Delhi was sanctioned with effect from 
the 5th September, 1971 and payment 
released on the 31st May, 1972;

(b) whether on the 12th September, 
1972,  Government  confirmed a large 
number of officiating  P.G.Ts. retros
pectively, which resulted in the denial 
of legitimate benefits to them;  and

(c) if so, the reasons therefor and 
what Government propose to do in the 
matter?

THE DEPUTY MINISTER IN THE 
MINISTRY  OF  EDUCATION  AND 
SOCIAL  WELFARE  AND  IN THE 
DEPARTMENT OF CULTURE (SHRI 
D. P. YADAV):  (a) Yes, Sir.

(b)  and (c). On various dates bet
ween September 12 and November 20,
1972, the Delhi Administration issued 
orders confirming a number of Post- 
Graduate teachers—both those promot
ed from the  next  lower  grade of 
trained graduate teachers and others 
directly  recruited-with  eftect  from 
certain earlier  dates  depending on 
when the regular vacancies for such 
confirmations had  become  available 
and  the  seniority inter se  of  the 
teachers concerned.  Representations 
have been received from the promo- 
tees among the confirmed post-gradu
ate teachers  against  the dates from 
which the confirmations had to take 
effect.  These are being examined.




